
Dragon’s Dish
Updates from the Forest

March 10, 2024

Monday
March 11

Tuesday
March 12

Wednesday
March 13

Thursday
March 14

Friday
March 15

Grades 4-6 Handbells

Last Day for
Read-A-Thon

Basketball Intramurals
(Gr 3-4) at lunch
recess

Fundraising Society
Mtg @ 5:15 p.m.

School Council Mtg @
6:30

Grades 3-6 Choir

Family Connection,
Numeracy Afternoon
2:00 - 2:45 p.m.

Basketball Intramurals
(Gr 5-6) at lunch
recess

Hot Lunch (if ordered)

Board Game Club at
lunch recess

Wear Green for St.
Patrick's Day

Dear Forest Green Families,

Registration Reminder
If you haven’t already done so, it’s time to register for the next school year! That includes busing
if you need it. Registering before the Friday March 22nd deadline will help us immensely in
planning for next year both at our school and at the PSD Transportation department. Work is
currently underway building bus routes for next year already.

Any applications received after the application deadline may not be processed in time for the
first day of school. If your child does not have a valid bus pass for the 2024-2025 school year,
they will not be able to ride the bus.

How do I get started?
Visit https://powerschool.psd.ca/public/ and log into your parent account. Once inside the Parent
Portal:

● Select your child’s name in the blue bar at the top of the screen.
● Select the RSVP icon on the left side of the screen.
● Begin reviewing all of your current Student Information we have on file, and follow the

instructions on the screen to navigate through the various tabs in the form (Student Info,
Address, Contacts, Medical, etc.).

I can’t remember my login for the PowerSchool Parent Portal
If you aren’t able to retrieve your login credentials using the “Forgot Username or Password?”
link on the sign-in page, please contact the school directly for assistance logging in to the
Parent Portal.

If you have any questions at all about the process please contact Mrs. Buchaski at 780
963-7366 or by email: donna.buchaski@psd.ca.

Parent-Teacher Interviews

https://powerschool.psd.ca/public/
mailto:donna.buchaski@psd.ca


Parent-Teacher Interviews are March 19 & 20 from 4:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m.
● When you book a timeslot you will be able to choose from these options to best meet

your meeting needs:
○ In-person at the school
○ Online via Google Meet
○ By Telephone

● Follow this link to book an interview! We look forward to connecting with all parents!

Choral Celebration
This year Parkland School Division’s Choral Celebration will take place on Monday, March 18 at
West Meadows Baptist Church in Edmonton from 10am-12pm. The Forest Green Choir will be
performing during this celebration, and watching the other choirs within the division.

Parents are allowed the opportunity to come and watch at the venue, however there will be
limited seating on the second floor. The livestream link is https://westmeadows.online.church/
if you wish to partake in viewing this experience from another location.

Family Connection Numeracy Afternoon
You are invited to join us from 2:00-2:45 on March 13th to engage in some math activities with
your child. There will be stations in classrooms as well as in the gym. Don’t fret if you are
unable to attend; we will buddy students up so they have someone to work with.

Spaghetti Lunch
To celebrate Easter and Spring Break, we are hosting a school-wide spaghetti lunch for
students and staff on March 20th. There will be gluten free pasta for individuals who require it.
We will set tables up in the gym and we will rearrange lunch times so that K-3 will eat first while
4-6 students are outside. Then we will switch so that grades 4-6 will eat and the K-3 students
will go outside. If you would like to help volunteer for this event please email Ms. Andrews at
leah.andrews@psd.ca.

Parent Handbook
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2023/2024 School Year.

We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram. Additionally, please watch the announcements
page on our website!

We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,

Leah and Miranda
(Principal and Assistant Principal)
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